[bookmark: _GoBack]South Dakota had 22 members attend the ANFP Regional Meeting in Minnesota (see photo in Gallery). Thank you to the Minnesota members for the great meeting! We are working on plans for the fall SD ANFP meeting. Remember to share any email changes by contacting a board member through the SD ANFP Chapter website, Facebook or by email. Also update email changes with ANFP.
